
CHERRY TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 

JULY 25, 2022 

 

 

A special meeting of the Cherry Township Supervisors was held on July 25, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. in 

the Township Municipal Building.   Those present were Mr. David Mishler, Mr. William Smith, 

and Mrs. Carolyn Yeager.    

Mr. Mishler called the meeting to order at 3:01 p.m.   The purpose of the meeting is to open 

bids for the section of Redbrush Road that was inadvertently left off of the tar and chip bid 

forms for which an award was given on April 5, 2022.   

One bid was received as follows: 

  

            Russell Standard  -  8567 square yards, surface treatment 

                                 $ 5.23 per sq. yd.         total bid:     $44,805.41. 

 

Mrs. Yeager stated that the original bid from April 5, was awarded for $129,037.35, making the 

total for tar and chip projects this year $173,842.76.    

Available funding for this project:    $  55,000   -  ARPA Federal Funding 

                                                                    55,000   -  Building Fund – transferred to General Fund 

                           31,000   -  Liquid Fuels Fund Budgeted 

                27,000   -  Natural Gas Impact Fees 

          $168,000 

We are approximately $6000 short to cover the costs, but we can use the Road Maintenance 

line item from the liquid fuels budget to make up that amount. 

Mr. Mishler made a motion to award the bid to Russell Standard, in the amount of $44,805.41.   

Mr. Smith seconded the motion.  The motion carried.   Mrs. Yeager will send the signed 

contract to Russell Standard. 

Mr. Mishler made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Smith seconded the motion.  The 

motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m.   

                     


